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Good afternoon

The  Conservation Commission meeting, scheduled for Wednesday November 16th has been
cancelled
Thank you
Joanne
 
Joanne Moura
Administrative Assistant

Town of Fairfield – Conservation Department
725 Old Post Road
Fairfield, CT 06824
Office: (203) 256-3071
Email: jmoura@fairfieldct.org
Web: https://www.fairfieldct.org/conservation
NEW - Online Wetland Permits: https://citysquared.com/#/app/FairfieldTownCT/landing
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